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MAYOR BRANDON JOHNSON STATEMENT ON CHICAGO BEARS PLANS FOR NEW 
STADIUM 

   
CHICAGO — I have said all along that meaningful private investment and a strong 
emphasis on public benefit are my requirements for public-private partnerships in our city. 
The Chicago Bears’ plans are a welcome step in that direction and a testament to Chicago’s 
economic vitality. 
  
I look forward to subsequent talks with the Bears, State leadership and community 
stakeholders about how we can continue to responsibly support the aspirations of the 
team, its fans and all residents of the City of Chicago. 
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